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The facts are in: the impacts of excessive noise, and air and ground pollution have 

been measured and known for some time now. The necessity of the use of leaded 

fuel for cars at the Portland International Raceway is at question. Who benefits? Who 

pays? Is there a mystery here that only more discussion will continue? Or will the 

lawmakers simply do the right thing, protect the lives and health of the majority of the 

people them are sworn to serve?  

Vote to end the leaded fuel use activities which are negatively impacting all the N and 

NE Portland community. Thank you. 


